

Calling all South End community members!

City of Tacoma Washington sent this bulletin at 05/25/2021 08:45 AM PDT





South End community members needed for participation in South End Strategic Neighborhood Action Plans (SNAPs) focus group

Your South End Neighborhood Council has been working with your Council Members, Safe Streets, and UWT on a process to update the South End Neighborhood Action Plans (SNAPs). If you did not know we had one either, this could be because the previous version is more than 20 years old!

We are now inviting community members from across the South End to participate in a focus group that will help inform the goals of the new and improved SNAPs. In keeping with the South End Neighborhood Council's commitment to promote an equitable and anti-racist community, Black and Indigenous community members,

people of color, LGBTQ individuals, individuals with disabilities, youth, seniors, immigrants, and refugees are especially encouraged to apply.

Meeting date is June 12, 2021

Register by June 2. Registration Link: https://forms.gle/2h8juyLPuNsTKNXg7

A zoom link will be sent out to all registered participants

SNAPs focus group participants will be asked to commit to meeting once a month from June to September. Community members who participate in these focus groups will be compensated with a small stipend in appreciation for your time.

If you are receiving this notice and are interested in participating, or have further questions, please contact Darren Pen, at dpen@safest.org





SUBSCRIBER SERVICES:

<u>Subscribe</u> | <u>Unsubscribe</u> <u>Email Me</u> | <u>Help</u>

Having trouble viewing this email? <u>View it as a Web page</u>.

Subscribe to updates from City of Tacoma Washington

Email Address
e.g. name@example.com
Subscribe

Share Bulletin



Privacy Policy | Cookie Statement | Help